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Police and Crime Commissioner for Gwent Decision 

Subject Extension of Tenure for members of the Independent Custody 

Visiting Scheme  

Summary To record the decision of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

regarding the extension of tenure of members of the Independent 

Custody Visiting Scheme. 

 

DECISION 

1.  In light of the disruption caused by Coronavirus and in order to provide 
continuity, the tenures for the Independent Custody Visiting Scheme volunteers 
was extended for those whose tenure was due to end in 2021 to 2022 (decision 
log 2020-022). 
 

2. As two of our experienced members have recently decided to resign from the 
scheme, the tenure will be extended by a further year to 2023 for three of the 
volunteers whose tenure was due to end in 2022.  
 

3. This extension of tenure will allow my office the time to recruit and train new 
volunteers whilst retaining our existing experienced volunteers.  
 

 

Jeff Cuthbert B.Sc., MCIPD, Police and Crime Commissioner for Gwent 

I confirm I have considered whether or not I have any personal or prejudicial 

interest in this matter and take the proposed decision in compliance with my code 

of conduct.   

Any such interests are recorded below. 

The above request has my approval. 

Signed 

 

Date 

27.07.2021 

 

 

Contact Officer  



Name Nicola Warren 

Position Governance Officer 

Telephone 01633 642200 

Email Nicola.Warren@gwent.pnn.police.uk 

Background papers None 
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